
 
 
29 October 2013 
 
Dear Saizen Tour Team, 
 
Congratulations for your professional team-work and providing countless “fun” 
language and cultural leaning opportunities for Japanese student nationwide, 
throughout Australia.  
 
Without your hands-on help, our trip would not have been as successful as it 
was. I particularly appreciated some of your advice when I was arranging our 
tour schedule on the phone. From here in Ballarat, Victoria, to your office on the 
Gold Coast, Queensland, there was no barrier for communication, which was 
undertaken via e-mails and phone calls.  
 
Good communication was vital for this Japan Tour. There were many important 
support layers, for example the tour agent with the teachers, the teachers with 
teachers, the students with teachers, the students with students, the students 
with parents, the teachers with parents, etc. Trustworthy and frequent 
communication between the Saizen Tour and myself, as the tour coordinator was 
the key to our success for our 2013 Japan Tour. 
 
So, Arigatou gozaimasu! ありがとうございます。 
 
As we are all aware, many students discontinue learning Japanese because 
learning Japanese is not easy for everyone. However, our Japan Tour experience 
provides a “real” learning opportunity for many students. It is much more 
meaningful to “feel” with the 5 senses in Japan in comparison to learning with a 
text book- it is classroom based learning with imagination. 
 
A number of students have said “I want to go back to home (to Japan)” after the 
trip. This was a sign of their satisfaction and what they gained from the trip, 
which was largely thanks to your hard work and commitment.  
 
We will never forget this experience. Thank you. It was SAIZEN,最善でした！！ 
 
行った場所のリスト 

• 東京	
 （３泊） 
• 京都（２泊） 
• 名古屋	
 （７泊	
 ホストファミリー） 
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